
 

 

Patty is a veteran of the group, she started with us 

in late 2018 and is still a key part in helping us run 

on a daily basis.  You can find Patty helping oversee 

and running our Acorn Café’ with a smile. She also 

has been a faithful bookkeeper for us as well 

through the years. Patty has proven her dedication 

and loves helping our customers as best as she can. 

If you have any questions regarding membership 

and or any payments concerns Patty is here to help. 


